
Team 1 Norton Priory Victorian Christmas trip

Dear parents,

Team 1 will be taking a trip to Norton Priory on Thursday 30th November. During our trip

the children will have the opportunity to explore how Christmas was celebrated during the

Victorian era along with making their own Victoria Christmas crafts such as decorations. We

will also be given exclusive access to their museum, which will be closed off to the public.

We will be leaving school on a coach at approximately 9.30 am and will return at around

2.30pm, therefore we will be back in plenty of time for the end of the school day. The

children will need to wear their school uniform.

The cost of the trip is £10, this can be paid on ParentPay. If your child requires a packed

lunch, provided by school, please fill in this link

Yours sincerely

Mrs Radford

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1dig7w2Ww1_OZwndOqY6vBJqMpXIwV6oJKa9LKtyHuTY/edit

